
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Husen, William
Cc: Vaessin, Harald; Hadad, Christopher
Subject: Math 1135, 1136, 2137, and 2138
Date: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 9:00:22 AM

Bill,
 
On Monday, December 2, the NMS Panel reviewed 4 new course requests for Math 1135, 1136,
 2137, and 2138.
 
Math 1135 and 1136 were approved with one contingency, namely: Request to specify contact
 hours on syllabi. Syllabi do not make clear why 5 credit hrs are needed.
 
Math 2137 and 2138 were unanimously approved.
 
Furthermore, the Panel had the following recommendation regarding 1136 and 2137: The outlines
 in the syllabi for 1136 and 2137 state that there will be “roughly 13 weeks of content, leaving 1
 week for exams.” The Panel thought this was a bit confusing. The syllabi for 1135 and 2138 state
 that there will be “roughly 14 weeks total; midterms to be inserted as appropriate.” The latter
 phrasing seems more appropriate.
 
I will return 1135 and 1136 via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the Department to make
 the necessary changes.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, please do not hesitate to contact Harald
 Vaessin, Chair of the ASCC NMS Panel (cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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